FOE #3552
116 Lansing St.
Charlotte, M1 48813

June 27, 2016

Charlotte City Council
Charlotte, M1 48813

Dear Council Members:

I am writing this letter on behalf of the Charlotte Eagles 3552. We are currently planning our 10t annual
NASCAR Derby. This has become an increasing large event for us with more sponsor and racers every
year. We would like to request that Church Street be closed for the weekend of July 23':@0 that we may
set up ramps in the street for the event.

Thank you for your attention to our request. We will wait for your decision before proceeding with our
licensing with the city and state.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 517-543-6361.
Thank you,
Fred Hayes
Spokesman

Board of Trustees
Charlotte Eagles 3552



